
 

DONATE AT THE ROSEHILL COMMUNITY CENTER 

October 13TH & 14TH    

The fall season will look different to us all – from being indoors 

more than we anticipated to how we spend the holidays. There 

is a lot that is unknown as we head into a new season. But 

there’s one thing that we can do to help one another get 

through this – give blood. Bloodworks will continue to host Pop-

Up Donor Centers around the Pacific Northwest through the end 

of the year, and encourage all donors to find the nearest 

location, book an appointment, and keep it to ensure the 

strength our community needs during this time. This season of 

change depends on all of us giving hope – and blood – to each 

another.  

“Thank you for being a blood donor. You are a hero and a role 

model. Your blood was given to care for me today. Because of 

your selflessness I have a chance to feel better and heal from 

injuries.” Direct quote from our Thank The Donor Program.  

All donations are by appointment only. The one hour donation 

appointment is a safe and essential action to support local 

hospitals and patients. The pop-up centers are being conducted 

in accordance with social distancing guidelines. No walk-ins, 

guests, or people under age 16 are permitted onsite. All donors 

are required to wear masks or face coverings during their 

appointment. Bloodworks has posted information addressing 

questions and concerns for blood donors at 

bloodworksnw.org/coronavirus. To make your appointment, call 

1-800-398-7888 or visit schedule.bloodworksnw.org.  

 

 

Pop-Up @ Rosehill 
Community Center  

 304 LINCOLN AVE 
Mukilteo, WA 98275 

 

October 13th & 14th 
 BOOK HERE or call 800-398-7888.  

 
Can’t make this location?  

Click here to view other nearby Donor 

Centers and Pop-Up’s. 
 

https://www.bloodworksnw.org/about/news/coronavirus
https://dslnk.co/RosehillCommunityCenter
https://dslnk.co/RosehillCommunityCenter
https://dslnk.co/RosehillCommunityCenter
https://dslnk.co/Zone11Bloodworks

